Dear State Metrologists and Managers, 

The following message is from Van Hyder, Chair of the NCSLI Legal Metrology Committee and sponsor of the 2014 Workload Survey.  This is for State W&M laboratories only and ONE person per laboratory should be responsible for gathering and submitting the data to Van.  

Please contact Van directly with all questions.
Hyder, Spurgeon V <Van.Hyder@ncagr.gov>

-------
Good morning Metrologists!

Please used the attached forms to complete the 2014 Workload Survey.
The excel spreadsheet is my preferred method because I hope to export your data directly into the final report.
I have also attached a Word document if you cannot use the spreadsheet.

Please get your data to me by March 1, 2015 because I plan to present this report at NCSLI in July.

Hope to see you there!
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